
HB 1142 -- HALFWAY HOUSE TELEPHONE SERVICE

SPONSOR: Davis

This bill prohibits the Department of Corrections from requiring
the use of a specific landline telephone service for offenders on
house arrest or in halfway houses. Halfway houses in a working
relationship with the Department are also prohibited from imposing
rules requiring that offenders use a specific provider of landline
telephone service.


